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Difficult Financial Times

              These are indeed difficult financial times for many families but there is a lifeline which is available and will indeed help many

               The four Credit Unions in Wiltshire have worked together and can now offer loans of up to £500  at an interest rate of 2% per month (calculated only on the reducing balance of the loan) to borrowers who can demonstrate the ability to repay.  These loans are called Moneyline loans.
                What are Credit Unions?  They are non-profit making co-operatives, regulated by the Government and are run in Wiltshire by trained volunteers.  Local residents can join their Credit Union for life for £2 and would normally save for a minimum of three months before a loan would be considered.  However Moneyline loans are available immediately – new members are also encouraged to save even small amounts into their Credit Union account while paying off their loan but are not compelled to do so.  The application process is rigorous and takes about ten days to investigate the borrower’s ability to repay.

                The policy of Credit Unions is to help their members through a tough period and offer a genuine alternative to high cost lenders.  £500 borrowed from a doorstep or internet lender and repaid evenly over a year will cost £410 additionally in interest.  From Moneyline the interest would be £63, a saving of £347!
               These Moneyline loans are offered by your Credit Union and initial investigations are done by Community First, a registered charity in Devizes.  Applicants should in the first instance contact:
             Community First on            01380 736387     or directly to their intended Credit Union

             North Wilts Credit Union     01249 248313

             West Wilts Credit Union      01225 709865

             South Wilts Credit Union     01722 421881

             Kennet Credit Union            01672 562666

            All these Credit Unions have been encouraged and supported in offering Moneyline loans by Wiltshire Council and the Housing Associations / Registered Social Landlords operating in Wiltshire.

           We hope that Parish Councillors will accept our posters for display on their notice boards and we have plenty of small A5 size leaflets that can be made available at suitable parish events.  The volunteer officers of your local Credit Union would be very happy to discuss this initiative with councillors and to work together, for instance to set up “Collection Points” to better serve parishioners in the more rural areas.  Please contact your local Credit Union on the numbers above in order to move forward on us providing this help. 

